

we are growing at Daubeney Road | Hackney E5 0EG | London | UK

call us Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us Telephone | 020 8985 4380 www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Ist July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers.

RE: Year 6 End of Year Disco

To celebrate your child's graduation and successful completion of primary school, there will be an End of Year Disco taking place for Year 6 children only. This will be an opportunity for the children to enjoy one final magical moment at Daubeney and create memories that will live on with them as they leave us for their new ventures. As this is a celebration, and an event the children will want to remember and cherish, we are allowing them to bring cameras so they can take pictures. If they don't have a camera, they can bring a mobile phone, but these are only to be used to take photos.

The disco will take place on Thursday 21st July in The Hop Garden and it will begin at 4pm and will conclude at 6pm, at which point your child will either make their own way home or be collected by a family member from the school. All children will receive a celebration meal at the disco consisting of a burger, juice and ice-cream (all dietary requirements will be catered for).

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Robin Warren

Executive Head Teacher

Twitter: @BlossomExecHT

Daubeney Primary School Year 6 Disco – 21.07.2022

My child will be attending the Year 6 Graduation – Yes or No (circle as appropriate).

My child will be collected by a family member at 6pm OR walk home alone (circle as appropriate).

Parent/Carer signature: ______ Name of child: _____ Class: ____



